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On Boxing day, we had the
privilege of partnering with
Mrs. Adesanya for a special
outreach program in
Ogunmakin, Ogun State, where
we distributed clothes and
food to an orphanage home. It
was indeed a heartwarming
experience to witness these
children happy and joyous. 

OUTREACH PROGRAM 

Joseph Bankole, a 9-year-old boy from Ogun State,

struggled to attend school because his parents

couldn’t afford it. Through our services, Joseph now

attends school and has a dream of becoming a Civil

Engineer.

IMPACT STORY
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WELCOME NOTE

We’re thrilled to share updates
on how your support is
transforming lives through
education. Together, we’ve
made incredible progress and
can’t wait to even do more in
2025!

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Our Ibadan and Arepo schools
resumed on the 13th of January,
2025 and we are thrilled to see
the children back in class with
renewed enthusiasm. Likewise,
we’re proud to announce
sponsorships for two university
students and two secondary
school students this session.

HIGHLIGHT OF THE MONTH

Textbooks and school
supplies for our students.
Sponsorship to provide more
children with access to
education and food. 
Volunteers to assist in our
programs and outreach
efforts. 

HOW YOU CAN HELP!

Visit www.elimspring.org or email us at elimspringcare@gmail.com for
more information.

Joseph says: “I love school, and I want to become a Civil Engineer
someday. Thank you for making this possible.”


